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TO: See Below |

Subject: RE: Southeast Landfill Meeting - Jan. 31, 1995 - 2:00 P.M.

Distribution:

TO: Robert Butera TPA
CC: Richard Tedder TAL
CC: Allison Amram TPA

CC: Kim Ford TPA

CC: Steve Morgan TPA

CcC:

Bob,

We just got off the phone with SCS. I wanted to call them up and
hear them talk a bit about where they think we are in this whole
Hillsborough County situation. Sounds like they’re singing a '
slightly different song then you guys. I agree we’re not talking
about an equivalency issue. Rather, we seem to be caught in
semantics...meaning leachate head vs. leachate depth.

We have some ideas for how to work through this and we really
don’t mind coming down there on Tuesday to participate in the
meeting. I appreciate your efforts to relieve us (or should I say
me?), though. ' )

Are you guys available on Monday morning, say around 10:00 a.m.
to do a phone call where we can talk between ourselves? Let me
know. We’re too tired to do it now plus I think we should wait for

Bill to work his way back to Tampa!

William Kutash TPA
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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: 27-Jan-1995 07:21pm EST
From: Robert Butera TPA

B BUTERA_ REA1€TPA1l
Dept: Southwest District Offi
Tel No: 813/744-6100
SUNCOM:

TO: See Below
Ssubject: Southeast Landfill Meeting - Jan. 31, 1995 - 2:00 P.M.

We tried to discourage the need for your attendance from the
scheduled meeting on Tuesday in this office but Steve Hamilton of
SCS called to tell me that HCDSW (Pat Berry) insists that someone
from Tallahassee attend. I convinced Steve that only one technical
person be required. I guess that’s you, Richard.

Kim and I had a lengthy conversation with SCS (Bob Gardner,
Steve Hamilton and Lary Ruiz) today and get the feeling that HCDSW
(Pat Berry), not SCS, is pushing for the increased head as a method
of avoiding current and future enforcement. I clearly explained to
them that if their records indicate aggressive hauling or treating
of leachate on site in the future that the Department was not going
to site the County due a temporary leachate head over one foot due
to an extreme rain event or series of rain events. I do not want to
add a permit condition that spe01f1cally allows a head over one
foot.

Bottom Line: The issue is not equivalency as we thought, but a
margin to minimize future violations.

The County has not recently been operating most of their
facilities in compliance with current regulations. As a result the
Department has cited them for violations at other solld waste
~facilities.
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